
FROM        :   LG Chem. Ltd / ESS Division (Hereinafter LGC) 

TO              :   Huawei Technologies CO., Ltd. (Hereinafter Huawei) 

Approving that Huawei is able to upload LGC’s RESU HV batteries’ firmware on 

Huawei’s webpage portal. 

-   Announcement - 

LG Chem 
LG  Twin Towers, 128 Yeoui-Daero, Yeongdeungpo-Gu,  Seoul, 07336 

LGC acknowledges that batteries’ firmware version and Huawei’s inverter firmware 

version are essential to install and run the system together.  

 

In order to constantly provide the latest firmware version to the End-User, LGC is 

willing to provide the authority to Huawei to upload LGC’s firmware on their webpage. By 

allowing this upload, the End-User will be able to update their system via Huawei’s 

mobile APP. This will decrease the possibility of End-User’s mis-installation. 

 

LGC will constantly update Huawei about the latest version of LGC’s firmware. 

Thus, Huawei will be able to maintain the latest version on their webpage.  

 

It is a great opportunity to cooperate with Huawei, and we would highly appreciate 

that Huawei’s continuous support.  

 

 

Best Regards, 

LG Chem. Ltd 


